
AIRMAIL May 18* 1955

Mr. Rupert Foley
Maria Cristina Fertiliser Plant
Digan, Lanao
Philippine Islande

Dear Rupert:

I haven't heard from you regarding the books I gave you to 

take to the Philippines with you.

Were you able to do anything about them?

I hope your trip is enjoyable and successful. Kindest regards.

Sincerely*

John V. N. Dorr

JVND/est


